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The state of Maine is in the midst of an opioid crisis has become overrun by 
marijuana; medical and adult use. 
It has been my personal experience that elected officials and local law enforcement 
are struggling to remain current on federal, state, and municipal rules regarding 
medical and adult use marijuana and enforcement of the like is sorely lacking.
The last thing Maine needs is to approve yet another schedule I drug. Like marijuana, 
psilocybin is a schedule I drug (i.e. no medical use and likelihood for 
abuse/addiction).
Marijuana remains illegal at the federal level as is psilocybin.
Marijuana, and psilocybin if approved, WILL become Maine’s newest opioid crises. 
Every legislative action which increases access or loosens restrictions and penalties 
hastens that inevitability. 
Protect our youth. Help end addiction and substance use disorders in Maine.
LD 1582 Ought Not Pass 


